Padres Unidos
Our new parent organization is getting ready to hold an open
meeting on Monday, September 29th from 7-8pm in the school
cafeteria. Please come, learn more about some exciting events
being planned for our school community and consider some ways
your family can support our school community. We need your help
to make our school the strongest community it can be!

Picture Day
School Pictures will be taken on Monday, September 22nd. All students

are allowed to dress out of uniform for free on picture day. Please be sure
to fill out the form and send EXACT change in order to order pictures.
We will not be able to accept forms after 7:50 on Monday as pictures will
have already begun. Keep in mind that the school office is not able to
make change as we do not keep cash on hand. So, any money you send
over the total for your order will be a donation to Lifetouch.

Eagle News %

We Need Your Hel
We are in need of a few parents to help serve our students lunch

from 10:30-12:30 each day. Unfortunately, if we are unable to find
some volunteers to support Mrs. Maria in this important work, we
risk losing our school lunch program. Please consider volunteering
for this vital role. If you would be willing to help, please call Ms.
Patty in the school office.

Drop off and Pick Up
We are having some issues with parent parking on Grace Street at drop off in the
morning. Sadly, we did experience yet another near accident this week with a child
crossing Grace because their caretaker did not go through the car line. It is vital to
your child’s safety that you follow drop off procedures. Please prioritize the few
minutes it takes to either go through car line or park in the Olive Street lot and
walk your child to the door, In addition to the safety risks to your own child, yvou
increase the risk of accidents for other drivers and cause traffic delays for parents
following procedure when you park on Grace Street during drop off. We understand
that mornings can be hectic and time can be short. We are doing our best to keep
drop off and dismissal moving quickly and safely. Your patience is appreciated.

Additionally, we are concerned about the number of parents and caregivers who are
texting, Facetiming, scrolling social media, etc as their vehicles are moving at both
drop off and pick up. Certainly, we understand checking vour phone when waiting
in line before dismissal or drop off begins. However, we are asking all drivers to put
down their phones as they are driving and loading children on school grounds. You
cooperation goes a long way to ensure the safety of our beloved students and the
staff who serve them.
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Friday, September 19, 2025

Calendar Notes

*** Monday, September 22*%*
Dress UP-Free
Picture Day
SAINTS Tutoring

** Tuesday, September 23**
Mobile Dentist
SAINTS Tutoring
College Mentors for Kids

**Wednesday, September 24**
SAINTS Tutoring
Garden Club

**Thursday, September 25**
SAINTS Tutoring
College Mentors for Kids

**Friday, September 26**
Mass Uniform
2:00 Dismissal
Progress Reports (1-8)

**Monday, September 29%*
SAINTS Tutoring

Padres Unidos Meeting 7:00

***Tuesday, September 30**
SAINTS Tutoring
Sixth Grade Parent Meeting

** Wednesday, October 1%*
House Colors Day
SAINTS Tutoring

Garden Club

** Thursday, October 2%*
SAINTS Tutoring
College Mentors for Kids

** Friday, October 3**
Mass Uniform
2:00 Dismissal

**Monday, October 6%*
SAINTS Tutoring

** Tuesday, October 7**
SAINTS Tutoring
Dress Down
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